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April 10,2013 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1 E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

~ 
ORILLIAPOWER 

Energizing Our Community 

Re: Orillia Power Distribution Corporation (UOriliia Power") 

Telephone: (705) 326-7315 
Fax: (705)326-0800 

2013 IRM3 Distribution Rate Application - Board File No. EB-2012-0156 

Orillia Power has reviewed Appendix A - Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges - to the 
Decision and Order issued by the Ontario Energy Board (the "Board") on April 4, 2013. 
We find no issues with the accuracy of the draft tariff sheets. Orillia Power however 
requests: 

1. A change to the document header to show the full legal name of the company, 
Orillia Power Distribution Corporation. 

2. Removal of the phrase, "the Ministry of Energy Conservation and Renewable 
Energy Program" included in the paragraph beginning, "It should be noted 
that. .. " on pages 9 and 10 of the Tariff sheets. This phrase was removed from 
previous tariff sheets and is inconsistent with the remainder of the document. 

We appreciate the Board's attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, 
please contact the undersigned at (705) 326-2495 extension 240 or email at 
pwelsh@orilliapower.ca. 

Respectfully, 

Pauline Welsh 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

cc. Pat Hurley, Chief Financial Officer 

360 West st. s., P.O. Box 398, Orillia ON L3V 6J9 
info@orilliapower.ca www.orilliapower.ca 

Keith McAllister, P.Eng. - President & Chief Executive Officer 
Patrick J . Hurley, B.Math, CMA - Chief Financial Officer 


